
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Friday 22nd December 
2023, I am pleased to confirm the following.  
 
What is the age of the AER machines currently installed?  
 
September 2019 
 
What is the approximate year the AER machines will be replaced?  
 
September 2026 
 
What is the manufacturer/brand of the current AER machines? 
 
 BHT  
 
How many AER machines do you have across the sites?  
 
Three  
 
Are you happy with your current supplier or are you experiencing problems?  
 
This information is commercially sensitive.  
 
How many scopes are you processing per week?  
 
250-270  
 
What is the name and contact details of your decontamination manager?  
 
Marea Lawford Head of Decontamination Services  
 
As part of your contingency planning during a decant, replacement or refurbishment, 
would you or have you considered using a mobile decontamination unit?  
 
A mobile unit would be considered but phased instal is likely to be the preferred option.  
 
Please be advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be 
subject to copyright and the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) 
and authorisation from Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the 
event of any re-use, the information must be reproduced accurately and not used in a Please 
advise the current number of staff you have employed on "zero hours contract". 

Standing Way  
Eaglestone  

Milton Keynes  
MK6 5LD  

01908 660033  
www.mkuh.nhs.uk  

  

 



  

 

If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 

 

 Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


